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September 30, 2014 

 

 

 

To the Parents/Guardians of:   

«First_Name» «Last_Name» 

«Street_Address» 

«City_State» 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Your child, «First_Name», was administered the WIDA ACCESS Placement Test for possible English 

Language Learners (ELL) by Mrs. Sabrina Mosiondz, who is our ELL interventionist.   

 

Based on these test results, we have determined that «First_Name» will be designated as a Limited 

English Proficient (LEP) student for the 2014-2015 school year.  «heshe» will be working with one of 

our Support staff (e.g. Co-teacher, Reading Interventionist, Instructional Aide) and «hisher» 

homeroom teacher in the areas of «areas», this year. We look forward to your child’s continued growth 

in «hisher» acquisition of the English language over the next several years. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by calling 856-478-2016 ext. 7168 or e-mail me at 

davisa@harrisontwp.k12.nj.us . 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Andrew P. Davis 

Director of Curriculum & Instruction 

 

 

cc: Ms. Patrice Taylor, Principal 

«Teacher», Homeroom Teacher 

Mrs. Sabrina Mosiondz, ELL Teacher 
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